





Board of Management Tuesday 19th January 2021 Agreed Report

- The meeting was held on Zoom.
- The Board reviewed the various Covid 19 procedures currently in place in the school and discussed the current reopening plans for schools.
- The Board discussed remote learning.
- Enrolment for the 2021-2022 year was discussed.
- The policies on BOM Funding of CPD for Staff and the use of the Scoil Mhuire School Credit Card were ratified by the Board.
- The school has purchased 16 iPads and a storage trolley for student use and has ordered 12 laptops for teacher use. The school also purchased a sound system before the Christmas. All the equipment was purchased with PTA funds.